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PRESIDENT’S CORNER
Dear neighbors, 
2016 is off and running, and this year’s CKIA board 

is probably one of the most proactive, driven, and 
motivated boards on which I have ever served. They are dedicated to 
working together to make our community a great place to call home!  

• The New Resident Welcoming Committee is charged with 
meeting our new neighbors quickly to help them engage in our 
community. 

• The Social Committee is already gearing up our involvement 
with the Easter Egg Hunt, Fourth of July celebrations, Dumpster Days, and other 
community-building events. 

•  The Long Range Planning Committee is ready to make 2016 one of the best 
community improvement years on record. 

•  The rest of your board is committed to our website, budget management, 
covenant control, administration, directory, newsletters, and all of the other 
services that build our community! 

Right now is “dues time.” I’d love to see our neighborhood knock it out of the park 
this year by building up our capital improvement fund, so we can drive the balance of the 
Long Range Plan forward quickly! This neighborhood gives us all so much: we all have a 
duty to support, maintain, and improve it! 

Please pay your dues promptly—along with anything else you can contribute—to take 
us to the next level. We have a very strong board ready to be a conscientious steward 
of your contributions. Historically, about 60% of residents pay dues, with 13% of those 
dues-payers actually contributing double dues to help our community move along. If every 
household contributed $120, we’d increase our capital 
improvement fund by 250%, enabling our Long Range Plan 
to become a distant memory in a few years. 

If $120 all at once is a burden, please know you can 
opt for $10 monthly payments. And if $10 per month isn’t 
possible, please just donate whatever you can. One dollar 
can buy quite a few rocks, and the landscaping plan calls 
for a LOT of rocks!  

Thank you! 
Yours Truly,
Conrad Steller CKIA President

Phone: (303) 238-4257  
E-mail: Conrad@stellerrealestate.com

Conrad Steller

The BULLETIN BOARD

Easter Egg Hunt
March 26, 9:30 am @ Cherry Field  

  Pool Member 
Progressive Dinner

April 23

CK Knolls Garage Sale
May 6 and 7

Dumpster Day
May 13 and 14 

Pool Party Sneak a Peek
May 21, 11am - 6 pm

March 2016Circulation: 720

Conferences
Sandburg: March 3 - 4

Newton: October 14 - 15
Arapahoe: October 14 - 15

Late Start Days
March 16 & April 27

Spring Break
March 21 - 25

  CK Board Meeting
Tuesday March 8th

7 - 9pm at Sandburg Elementary

  CK Board Meeting

GARAGE
SALE
Ma y 6 & 7
8th Annual Cherry Knolls 

Neighborhood Garage Sale
Friday & Saturday, May 6 & 7

Register for FREE
www.StellerRealEstate.com

303-238-4257
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Cherry Knolls Improvement Association (CKIA)

President  ........................................................................ Conrad Steller
Vice President  .............................................................. Peggy Hanson
Treasurer  ....................................................................... Ryan Crawford
Secretary/Architectural Committee .......................... A.J. Bryant
Holiday Events .................................................................... Carol Kleeb
Covenants  ............................................................................Steve Linger
Maintenance  .............................................................Keith Woodward
Newsletter  .................................................................  Rod Macdonald

Committees
Communications  .............................................  Sandy Wischmeyer
New Resident Greeter .........................................  Rod Macdonald
Website  ...................................................................... Bryan Wainscott
Database Manager & Parent Co-op  ..................... Anna Childs

CONTRIBUTE TO THE NEWS
The Cherry Knolls News is published 
bi-monthly by the CKIA, a nonprofit 
homeowners’ association. Articles and 
photos are welcome; submission does not 

guarantee publication. 
The deadline for articles and advertising is the 15th of 
the month for the next month’s issue, except the Jan. issue 
which is Dec. 4th. 
All articles, letters and ads must be approved by the editor 
for publication and as space permits. To submit an article, 
call a board member or email the editor, Rod Macdonald,  
at rpmacdonald3552@hotmail.com. 
All “Letters to the Editor” must be signed and include a 
daytime phone number in case there are any questions. Letters 
may be printed without the author’s name if requested. 

Advertising:
To place an ad, call Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 

or e-mail getinfo@ColoradoLasertype.com.
Please visit www.ColoradoLasertype.com for more 

information.
Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does 

not constitute a recommendation or endorsement by the 
publisher or the association of the goods or services offered 
therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those 
of the individual authors and not of the Board of Directors of 
your association or the publisher. Neither the Board, publisher 
nor the authors intend to provide any professional service or 
opinion through this publication.  

CONTRIBUTE TO CHERRY KNOLLS
You should have received your 2016 CKIA dues letter.

For only $.30/day, $10/month or $120/year you can help our neighborhood: 
• maintain and improve the perimeter 
• keep Cherry Field looking great
• provide fun events like the 4th of July Parade and the Easter Egg Hunt
• decorate the entrances for Christmas
•  help you tidy up with Dumpster Day (looking to add a Hazardous Waste 

day too)
• plant fl owers in the entrances for the summer
• pay for the necessary legal and insurance fees
• print and deliver this newsletter & the neighborhood directory
 The above list is just a sample of all that the dues cover in keeping Cherry 

Knolls the wonderful neighborhood it is. Please send your dues today to PO Box 
2551 Centennial, CO  or drop them off in Treasurer Ryan Crawford’s mail slot 
at 3512 E. Davies Place or go one line to cherryknolls.org and pay with PayPal.  
Household Information forms are also available on the Cherry Knolls website. 

If you have not received your dues letter please contact Sandy Wischmeyer 
swisch@aol.com or 303-771-3588

Easter is just a few weeks away, which means 
our annual Cherry Knolls Easter Egg Hunt. On 
Saturday, March 26, at 9:30 am sharp. Cherry 
Field will be brimming with yummy treats and 
surprises for kids of all ages. This is a fun-fi lled 
family tradition, which CK neighbors have 
shared over the years. Please remember to 
bring your own basket. Easter Bunny provided. 
If you have any questions, contact Anna 
Childs at 303-717-9828.

Easter Egg Hunt

Parent Co-op
Cherry Knolls Parent Co-op is a great way to 
get to know other neighbors and exchange 
childcare. If you would like to be a part of the 
co-op or have questions please contact 
Alli Jones at allijones9@gmail.com.

NEW NEIGHBORS
If you are new to the neighborhood and have not been con-
tacted, please let us know.  We would like to greet you and 
share with you the many benefi ts of living in Cherry Knolls.  
Contact Melanie Ranallo: mjr75@comcast.net 
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KEEP CHERRY KNOLLS BEAUTIFUL

The Best New Restaurant  
You’ve Never Heard of….Yet! 

 2015 “Best New Restaurant” in Centennial  
 Runner Up, Best Sandwich in America.  

 4.5-stars on Goggle, Yelp, and Trip Advisor. 
 

Have You Guessed It?  
 
 
 
 
 

7530 S. University Blvd @ Dry Creek 
720-489-6097               finsandnoodles.com 

 

Healthy 
Fresh 
Fast 

Buy One Entrée, Receive a Second  
Entrée of Equal or Lesser Value for 

50% Off.   
Not Valid with Any Other Offer. 

Expires:   2-29-16 

Did you know our very own 80122 zip code is considered 
one of the most desirable places to live in the nation? (The 
Denver Post, August 2015).  Of course, you and I know this 
and that’s why we live here.   Did you also know a decade ago 
our neighborhood leaders created an ambitious vision for our 
perimeter, one befi tting of the quality of our neighborhood? 
This vision is our long range plan (LRP).

Because of their vision and careful planning, the LRP 
remains a consistent guide for a cohesive and attractive 
presence.  Today we are reaping the benefi t of an improved 
community ‘curb appeal’ that complements the quality within.   
How does this affect you personally?  Pride?  Investment?  
Aesthetic appeal?  

Improvements have been funded by volunteer dues and 
donations received by many of our generous neighbors.  We 
need your continued fi nancial support to make progress 
toward the ultimate vision and fund the next undertaking, the 
Colorado/Nobles entrance.  

Want to see the physical plan?  Please phone Peggy 
Hanson, Long-Range Plan Committee chair at (720) 624-6522 
to coordinate.

CKIA Long Range Plan Status (Items marked with � are completed)
� I. Cherry Field renovation 
 II. Renovation of Main Entrances

� •  Elizabeth Entrance 
 •  S. Colorado/E. Nobles Rd Entrance - Next Pursuit
 •  E. Arapahoe Rd/E. Nobles Rd Entrance

III. Full-Perimeter Fence with River Rock Landscape

� •  Section 1 NW Section along E Arapahoe Rd (2008)
� •  Section 2 NE Section along E Arapahoe Rd  (2011)
� •  Section 3 Eastern Section along S Colorado Blvd   

          (2013-present) (rock landscape funded, to be fully completed  
          this summer, 2016)

IV. Renovation and Landscape of 5 Secondary Entrances
       •  S. Steele St.
       •  S. Adams Way
       •  S. Cook St
       •  E. Briarwood Ave
       •  E. Costilla Ave

V. Installation of uniform stone features on Perimeter Fence



Page 4 March 2016 • Cherry Knolls News • www.CherryKnolls.org

is celebrating over 50 years of being the #1 choice for a private golf,
tennis and swim club in the South Suburban area. Private, but not 
pretentious, focused on play, not price. Memberships are now 
available for 2016. Please call 303-798-1656 for details or visit 
our website at southglenncc.com. We are conveniently located 
2 blocks west of the Streets at Southglenn.

JOIN NOW AND SAVE • MENTION THIS AD FOR A FREE ROUND OF GOLF

President’s Corner, continued from front page

Homegrown. Home proud. 
Locally owned & locally operated. Honestly.

Mention this ad to receive $100 off! 
Offer valid on any interior or exterior painting job over 
$1,000. Not vaild in combination with any additional 
discount or offer.

RECEIVE 

$100 
DISCOUNT

Your referral is our highest compliment!  
To show our sincere appreciation for your continued  
support, Littleton Painters is now offering a $100  
reward check for each exterior referral that hires us!

$100 
REFERRAL
REWARD!

LittletonPainters.com  /  (303) 794-2084

Interior/Exterior/Maintenance Painting & Wood Replacement
Specializing in South Denver, Littleton, Centennial, Highlands Ranch and surrounding neighborhoods. 

Back for its eighth year, the 2016 Neighborhood Garage Sale is 
scheduled for Friday and Saturday, May 6 and 7. 

Participation is free. All marketing and expenses are underwritten 
by The Steller Group.  Advertising will be placed in The Denver Post, 
The Centennial Citizen and online outlets, and professionally printed 
directional signs will be put out the weekend of the sale. During the 
sale, buyers will be able to strategically navigate the neighborhood with 
the use of maps that designate which homes are participating.  

Sellers registered with the garage sale will also have an 
opportunity to send out a “wish list” to other participants so that they 
can shop early, avoiding the need to leave their sale during the event.  

For those who prefer not to keep their “leftovers,” a charity 
pick-up promptly follows the event on Saturday.  Even if you are not 
participating in the garage sale, please feel free to take advantage of 
the charity pick-up. 

New! CKIA Drop & Shop:  Do you have several items to sell 
but don’t have enough to justify a stop? Consider donating your items 
to the CKIA Drop & Shop garage sale site this year. All proceeds will 
benefi t the Cherry Knolls Improvement Association’s pursuit of the 
long range plan improvements. Items unsold will be donated. Please no 
mattresses or large appliances. Contact Peggy Hanson at (720) 624-
6522 to provide volunteer support at Cherry Field.

To register for FREE as a garage sale location on the map and/
or participate in the charity pick-up, please contact Jennifer Steller at 
303-238-4257 or register online at www.StellerRealEstate.com. 

NEIGHBORHOOD GARAGE SALE
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We want you to “talk trash” about Pro Disposal Inc. 
Pro Disposal was selected to be the preferred provider  

for the Highlands 460 community. 
A new percentage program has been established to save you money. All you have to do is start collection 
service with Pro Disposal and you and your neighbors will receive the savings. The greater percentage we 

achieve your monthly rate will decrease as shown below. We currently service 26% of the community. 
 

25% to 29% $21.25 Trash   $24.00 Trash and Recycling 

30% to 39% $20.25 Trash  $23.00 Trash and Recycling 

40% to 49% $19.25 Trash  $22.00 Trash and Recycling 

50% to 59% $18.25 Trash  $21.00 Trash and Recycling 

60% and up $17.25 Trash $20.00 Trash and Recycling 

 

 

We want you to “talk trash” about Pro Disposal Inc. 

A new percentage program has been established to save you money. All you have to do is start collection service 
with Pro Disposal and you and your neighbors will receive the savings. The greater percentage we achieve your 
monthly rate will decrease as shown below. We currently 
service 65% of the community.

60% to 69% $19.50 Trash $22.50 Trash & Recycling

70% to 79% $19.25 Trash $22.00 Trash & Recycling

80% to 100% $18.25 Trash $21.00 Trash & Recycling

More ways to save you money our referral program 
Sign up your neighbors and you receive a 
FREE month of service for each new customer.

Pro Disposal was selected to be 
the preferred provider for the 

Cherry Knolls community.
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25% to 29% $21.25 Trash   $24.00 Trash and Recycling 

30% to 39% $20.25 Trash  $23.00 Trash and Recycling 
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INCOME Budget Actual

Directory Ads 2,400 0
Dues (1% paid) 51,000 600
Total Income 53,400 600

CASH IN BANK Budget Actual

Cash Balance on Jan. 1, 2016 58,408 58,408
Net Income - Operations 11,550 -313
Net Increase - Perimeter Fund -20,000 20
Cash Balance on Feb. 15, 2016 49,958 58,115

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS Budget Actual

Perimeter Improvement Funds 10,000 20 

Capital Improvements Made 30,000

Net Increase in Perimeter Fund -20,000 20EXPENSES Budget Actual

Administration 2,200 612
Directory 4,500
Dumpster Day 1,100
Fourth of July 1,900
Holiday Lights 2,500
Insurance 6,400
New Neighbor Greeter 400
Newsletter 1,200 200
Covenant Resolutions 1,000
Common Area Maintenance 19,750
Electricity (Utilities) 900 101
Total Expenses 41,850 913

Net Increase - Operations 11,550 -313

TREASURER REPORT

to the residents who pay Cherry Knolls 
Improvement Association Dues & the 13% 
who paid additional perimeter contributions.  
You make it possible to maintain & improve 
our neighborhood.  

THANK YOU

Ryan Crawford
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5640 E. County Line Place 
Ste B100
Highlands Ranch, CO 80126
303.798.SWIM (7946)
swimlabs.com/denver

SAFER SWIMMERS START 
IN THE LAB.

Highlands Ranch, CO 80126

SAFER SWIMMERS START 

NOW is the time of year to get your little 
ones comfortable in the water and your 
advanced swimmers ready for swim team!
SwimLabs Swim School, convienently located on the southeast 
corner of County Line and Holly, offers indoor, warm water swim 
lessons using instant video feedback taught by highly 
experienced adult instructors. We teach correct swim technique 
from the beginning so your kids are safer, faster!

Bring in this ad and we’ll waive the registration fee for 
new clients and returning clients will receive 20% off 
your next purchase!

continued on page 7

BUILDING COMMUNITY Rod Macdonald, Editor

Featuring Millie Fitzpatrick 
Cherry Knolls’ longest residing neighbor; she resides at 6745 S. Adams Way

‘In Memory of John Black’

Millie Fitzpatrick has lived in Cherry Knolls since July 4th, 1959.  She is quick to 
share honors with her friend and bridge partner, Claire Arnell, who moved in to the 
neighborhood in August of 1959.

When I came to interview Millie in early January, she asked that this article be in 
remembrance of her second love and dear friend, John Black.  John lived up the street 
from Millie, at 6850 S. Adams Way.  Millie was married to Gil Fitzpatrick for 38 years.  
He passed away in 2000. John Black, a longtime friend of the Fitzpatricks, attended the 
funeral service.  Four years later, Millie and John would forge a stronger relationship 
that would carry on until John’s passing in 2014, at the age of 84.

John Black was a graduate of Worcester Polytechnic Institute (’53) and earned a degree 
in Mechanical Engineering.  He attended the U.S. Coast Guard Academy and was a lifelong reserve.  He worked for General Electric, 
Honeywell, Coalex Energy Corp, and MSI Industries.  One of his most signifi cant contributions as an engineer was a patent for a ‘non-
automotive decelerator’.

John Black died a philanthropist.  He was a strong advocate for the importance of education.  Upon his passing, an educational 
scholarship was set up to benefi t children of veterans.  He committed $5 million dollars for undergraduate scholarships with his alma 
mater at Worcester Polytechnic Institute. Mr. Black saw the value of education and recognized that people can make a better life through 
education.

“I am fortunate to have had two wonderful 
men in my life.”
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Don’t miss out on a summer of fun for the whole family! Join the 
Cherry Knolls pool today-it’s a great way to get connected! First, 
for members, it’s the Progressive Dinner, Saturday April 23rd. In 
addition to our Kickoff Party, we will be hosting a FREE day, open 
to the public to “Sneak-a-Peek” on May 21st 11am-6pm; learn 
more about what we have to offer.  We will be cooking out and 
the pool will be open to swim. 
Other great amenities that you won’t want to miss include: NEW 
extended weekend hours, morning adult lap swim, option to 
BYO food and adult beverages, gas grills for member use, child 
swim lessons, abundant shade and grassy areas, Thursday night 
Family Dinners, adult and child focused social events (Road Rally, 
Teen Night, Flick-&-Float), Swim Team, Volleyball on Cherry Field 
and no daycare buses. 
And did you know, that Memberships are allowed to those 
outside of CK? This year we are pleased to offer incentives for 
new memberships.   For more details, check us out at www.
cherryknollsswimclub.swimtopia.com. Membership questions? 
Contact Sara Cuthbert or Emily Robbins at 
cherryknollspool@gmail.com 

SWIM NEWS
As we sat in her kitchen, I could not help but marvel at 

how engaged this woman, Millie Fitzpatrick, was at the age of 94.  
As if on cue, she wanted to tell me what has been the secret 
to her longevity.  She said it was the four ‘A’s:  Active spiritually, 
active physically, active mentally, active socially.  As we fi nished 
our conversation, she reminded me she was on her way out to 
play bridge with friends and neighbors.  I refl ected that this one 
activity of playing bridge was achieving three of the four activities 
(physical/mental/social).  I couldn’t help but wonder if she was 
praying for good cards.

As I departed, she wanted to make sure that I gave a shout 
out on this snowy morning to her neighborhood snow angels 
(men who keep her driveway and sidewalk clear of snow).  Thank 
you, Erik Pederson, Phil Versteeg and Chad East, for helping our 
longest residing Cherry Knolls resident.

Building Community, continued from page 6

Through a program called 
PAINTCARE, the Colorado paint 
industry has established drop-off 
sites at designated retailers.  Three 
such retailers are near Cherry 
Knolls.  See details at 
www.paintcare.org or 
call (855) 724-6809.

DISPOSE OF OLD PAINT SAFELY & FOR FREE!
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• Locally Owned/Operated • Insurance Claim Specialists • 
• ROOFING • WINDOWS • SIDING • HARDIE BOARD • GUTTERS • GARAGE DOORS •  

NexGen HOME IMPROVEMENT IN-HOUSE FINANCING 

$0 Down!                                                                                                                                  
$0 Origination and Closing Fees!                                                                                          
0% APR for 24 Months!                                                                                                   
Low Monthly Payments!                                                                                                        
Easy Qualification!                                       

 NexGen OTHERS 

100% In-House Financing? Yes Maybe 

0% APR for Two Years? Yes NO 

Variable Rate after Intro  Period?  12% APR 24% APR 

Loan Duration? 84 Months 60 Months 

Pre-Payment Penalty? None Maybe 

Asset Based Lending? Yes No 

Affect Credit Score? No Yes 

Instant Pre-Qualification? Yes Maybe 

Average 80% ROI Immediately! 

Lower Utility Bills Up To 8% Annually! 

Improve Curb Appeal! 

Reduce Outside Noise! 

Peace Of Mind!                         

Step 1                                                       

 CALL US!                   
 Schedule Appointment                       
 Pre-Qualification 

   Step 2                      

   FREE ESTIMATE! 
   In-Home Consultation  
     

   Step 3                      

   LOAN APPROVAL! 
   Finalize Loan Terms        
   Schedule Closing     

   Step 4                    

   RELAX!                    

   While NexGen   
   Upgrades Your Home! 
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Mile High Lawn & Garden. Complete lawn 
care & landscaping. Free est. 3/908-4846.

Taylor’s Lawn Service. Spring Special!! 
Call Today! Mowing, sprinklers, landscap-
ing maintenance, & aeration. 720-308-5698

Dave the Painter-Your Neighbor Painter 
since1990 “Quality workmanship at an afford-
able price” Free Est. Dave 303-909-2357

Yard & garden design, consult & planting 
www.oakesgardendesign.com 3/999-8228

COLORADO PET SITTERS   303-437-6346 
Certified, Bonded & Insured      copetsit.com

House & Carpet Cleaning Services: 3/292-0115

TILE SETTER. No job too small. Over 30 yrs 
exper. Accept Visa/MC. John 720-271-8045

Highlands Pride Painting- 303-738-9203

Haul it 4 less. Junk/Debris Removal 4 less. 
We take all furniture, junk & yard debris & 
Hot Tubs. Cheap appliance removal. Not 
much more than a roll off-we do labor.  Peter 
303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com.

Spring air duct cleaning & chimney clean-
ing.  Chimney repairs 10% off 7/299-7782.

Drywall - Basement finishes - Remodeling. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363

Small Paint Jobs Only 303-738-9203

QUEEN PILLOWTOP MATT/BOX SET. 
Brand new in plastic. Retails $529, asking 
$265. Also, NEW KING SIZE pillowtop set. 
Retails $699, asking $385. 303-742-4860. 

PIANO LESSONS: Suzuki & Traditional 
Methods, Ages 3-Adults, Beginners-Adv., 
High Professional Standards & Fun, B.M., 
M.M., MTNA, CSMTA, SSMTA, CSA, SAA. 
Ann at 303-798-7351.

Tom’s Top Notch Painting: Interior/Exterior, 
Drywall Repairs. Tom Martino approved. 
303-523-2941.

Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighbor-
hood plumber for  14 yrs. Competitive rates.  
Free estimate. 720-422-8139

ELECTRICIAN – Owner Operated/Lic/Ins.   
Interior/Exterior Lighting, Troubleshooting, 
Bathroom/Kitchen/Basement Solutions, etc.
Member BBB. Noble Place Electric 720-283-
2922 or contact@noble-electric.com.

Classifieds: The perfect way to advertise your small or large business! 
ads are inexpensive and reach many homes! Call or email us today!

Classified ads are $3.00/line for 2016. Contact Colorado Lasertype at 303-979-7499 or getinfo@Coloradolasertype.com to place an ad.  
To view our display ad prices, visit our website at www.Coloradolasertype.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is the  
15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 6th.

$300 off
Exterior or Interior Painting

Special Thank You 
for Veterans: 

Additional

10% offAmerican family owned. 
20 years in business. 

10% discount for cash. 
Workmans Comp & Liability Insurance

Credit cards accepted

Multiple Home 
Discount

To add your teen’s name, please email Colorado 
Lasertype at getinfo@coloradolasertype.com 
and leave the following information: the neighbor-
hood you live in, your age, phone number and the 
categories you would like included.  Categories: (B) 
Baby-sitting, (*) Red Cross Certifi ed for CPR, (L) 
Lawn Care, (R) Leaf Raking, (S) Snow Removal, (P)
Pet & House sitting, (O) Odd jobs.  No recommen-
dation or endorsement of any of the names on this list is 
implied or stated by the homeowners association board 
or Colorado Lasertype.

Anna B.    14 B*/P 303-289-4303
Paige F.    12 B*/P 303-809-7156
Maggie F.    14 B*/P 303-809-7156
Adam H.    13 L/R/S/O 720-335-6574
Murielle H.  13 B*/R/P 720-320-2811
Amberly K.  12        B*/P        720-298-0446
Josie R.        13        B/P/O     303-667-8577
Bella S.        13        B*/P        303-770-6143
Ehrich S.      17        R/S/P/O  720-256-4652
Paige D.       13        B*/P       303-801-7122

EMPLOY-A-YOUTH

Note to the Editor
Hi Rod,
I’m a Cherry Knolls resident. While walking my dog around the neighborhood I’ve 
noticed that many residents do not pick up their free Centennial Citizen that is 
delivered to their driveways. These ignored papers create a bit of a litter problem 
in our streets and gutters. Some eventually wash into storm drains. It is possible 
to unsubscribe to this free paper by pulling up the website and clicking on 
“subscribe”. You then click unsubscribe and log in by creating an ID and password 
and follow the steps to unsubscribe. I did this several months ago and no longer 
get the paper delivered. Also, you can still view it online.

Thanks,
Gary Brune, 7060 S Cook Way
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